
International Tea Planning 
Meeting

     

     Parents, volunteers, and teachers 
will be planning for the much 
anticipated  International Tea this  
Tuesday, November 29th at 6:30 
p.m. Please plan to join us as we 
decide on countries, table themes, 
decorations, and food to be served at 
this event. There will be many ways 
for parents/guardians to volunteer 
and make this event sparkle for our 
awesome fifth graders. More 
information will be coming as our 
plans take shape. 

November Book Project

   Students have been assigned a book 
project this month. They have been 
asked to select a book in the mystery 
genre to read, and will be creating a 
poster to summarize their book. 
Although we will be completing some 
parts of  the project in class, students 
will also need to work on this project 
at home. Most students will begin to 

create their posters in class this week.  
The due date for this project is 
Wednesday, December 7th. 

Homework & Reading Log 
Reminders

   Fifth graders will be assigned their 
spelling/language homework packet 
this week. They will need to 
remember to log  100 reading minutes  
for the week.  Most students are 
reading their mystery books for their 
projects and can use that time for 
their reading logs. 

Class Meetings Begin

   Our class officers will be leading 
their first class meeting this 
Wednesday. We use class meetings to 
address community building issues, 
solve problems, and generate ideas to 
improve our classroom and our 
school. Students have an opportunity 
to share ideas and voice their opinions  
in a safe and respectful atmosphere. 

   

   Library Books Needed
  

   Please remind your child to return 
library books on Wednesday of  each 
week. Our library check out day is 
Thursday and we have some very 
popular books that have been overdue 
for sometime. Please return them so 
other children will be able to check 
them out and enjoy them.  

Mark Your Calender 

November 29th- 6:30 p.m. 
International Tea Planning Meeting, 
Room 5

December 2nd- 11:30 Early Release 
and Popcorn Friday

December 9th- International Tea for 
5th Graders. 

 International Tea- December 9th
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